Subject:

Support for Apple Playschools' Child Care Project

From: Anais Murphy

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 3:25 PM **To:** Planning < Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Support for Apple Playschools' Child Care Project

Hello!

I am a current Apple Playschools parent, and am writing in support of the proposed child care project at 503 Miller Ave, up for discussion at the meeting on 3/7.

My support comes as I am a full-time working parent with 2 young children, and accessible, affordable child care is critical to my family's financial wellbeing. When we moved to MI almost 2 years ago, we were waitlisted for childcare at 6 day care locations and were lucky to have 2 spots open for our sons at Green Apple just weeks before we moved. Some of the waitlists were more than 2 years long.

An additional child care location would make childcare more accessible to working parents. I have been pleased with the care my children have gotten at Apple Playschools, and hope to see the program expand to the location at 503 Miller.

Thank you! Anais Murphy 1515 Glen Leven Rd.

--

Anais Murphy

646.660.2127

she/her/hers (What does this mean?)